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Material Change Report 

 
Item 1. Reporting Issuer 

 
Rock Edge Resources Ltd. (the “Company”) 
1240-789 West Pender Street 
Vancouver, BC V6C 1H2 
 

Item 2. Date of Material Change 
 
November 30, 2022 

 
Item 3. Press Release 

 
News Release dated November 30, 2022 was disseminated through 
Access Newswire     

  
Item 4. Summary of Material Change 
 

On November 29, 2022 the Company announced that it had optioned the 
Superb Lake Lithium Property from Medaro Mining Corp.  
On November 30, 2022 another News Release  corrected version) was 
disseminated through Accesswire that the amount of shares in the option 
agreement was 2,200,000 instead of 1,700,000 to Medaro Mining Corp. 
 

Item 5. Full Description of Material Change 
 
Vancouver, British Columbia, November 30th, 2022:  Rock Edge Resources Ltd. 
(the "Company" or "Rock Edge") (CSE: REDG) announces a correction to terms 
announced on the Superb Lake option (see PR dated November 29, 2022). The 
option agreement with Medaro Mining Corp. (CSE:MEDA)(“Medaro”) to acquire a 
70% interest in the Superb Lake lithium project located in the Thunder Bay Mining 
District of Northwestern Ontario, Canada (the “Property”) read aggregate share 
payments totalling 1.7 million shares but should have read 2.2 million shares of 
Rock Edge to Medaro. All other terms were announced correctly. 
 

*See Schedule ‘A’ for full details* 

 
Item 6. Reliance on subsection 7.1(2) or (3) of National Instrument 51-102 

 
The report is not being filed on a confidential basis. 

 
Item 7. Omitted Information 

 
No information has been omitted. 

 
Item 8. Executive Officer 
  

Charles Desjardins, President and CEO and Director 
(604) 787-7356 

 
Item 9. Date of Report 

 



LEGAL*52335663.1 

 

- 2 - 

 

November 30, 2022 

 

 

 

                                                               SCHEDULE ‘A’ 

ROCK EDGE CORRECTS ANNOUNCED TERMS FOR THE SUPERB LAKE 
LITHIUM PROPERTY, ONTARIO 

Vancouver, British Columbia, November 30th, 2022:  Rock Edge Resources Ltd. (the "Company" 
or "Rock Edge") (CSE: REDG) announces a correction to terms announced on the Superb Lake option 
(see PR dated November 29, 2022). The option agreement with Medaro Mining Corp. 
(CSE:MEDA)(“Medaro”) to acquire a 70% interest in the Superb Lake lithium project located in the Thunder 
Bay Mining District of Northwestern Ontario, Canada (the “Property”) read aggregate share payments 
totalling 1.7 million shares but should have read 2.2 million shares of Rock Edge to Medaro. All other terms 
were announced correctly. 
 
The Superb Lake lithium project winkie drilling and trenching program continues on at this time with samples 
going to the lab on an ongoing basis. Assays will be released as received. 
 
The Company further announces it has set a total of 625,000 options at a price of $0.08 for a 2 year period 
to Directors and Consultants of the Company in accordance with the Company’s stock option plan. 
 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors 
Charles Desjardins 
Chief Executive Officer, President and Director 
Phone #604-808-3156 
Email: info@rockedgeresources.com 
.  
 


